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					Dear Dr. ExampleContactLastName,

	Thank you for attending the 2021 BPCA Stakeholders Meeting. 

	Your feedback is valuable. Please provide your thoughts on this year's meeting at the following link so we can improve future meetings:

	https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BPCADec2021

	A response is requested no later than Wednesday, December 8.

	If you have further questions or comments, please send email to bpca@infinityconferences.com.

	Regards,
BPCA Program



















							If you no longer want to receive emails from BPCA Program, please Opt-Out.
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